

## **SVRA Competition Bulletin #CB2013-004**

**Subject: FCC Radio Frequency Updates** 

From: Raymond Snowdon, Competition Director

Date: December 28, 2012

The following information has been provided by the Vintage Motorsports Council and Mr. E. Paul Dickinson to be shared with VMC Member Organizations.

In order to allow more radio frequencies within the spectrum, the FCC is mandating that all radio users make changes to their systems to comply with the new "narrow banding rule".

The SVRA would like to remind all members who use radio systems to ensure they will be in compliance with the new Federal Communications Commission rules, which will take effect at midnight of December 31, 2012.

For more information, go to the FCC website, <a href="www.fcc.gov">www.fcc.gov</a>, and search "VHF/UHF narrow banding information.

Docs 2013